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Marci 4, 2010
*Sent via Certified Mail

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
Green Acres Program

Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship

Post Office Box 412

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0412

ATTN: Mr. Robert Rodriguez

RE: PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE - Change in Use of Kennedy Park

Vannand avnarA-. rle EN i ¢ in C1 Ak 1
Kennedy Boulevard; Block 50, Lot 1 and Block 51, Lot 1

Borough of Somerdale, Camden County, New Jersey
(MEI #16.01SM)

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

Take notice that the Borough of Somerdale is proposing to change the purpose or use of 4.4
acres of Kennedy Park a.k.a. Block 50, Lot 1 and Block 51, Lot 1 in the Borough of
Somerdale, from a ballfield, basketball courts and tot lot to include a soccer field, multi-
purpose community center, outdoor amphitheatre, concession area with restrooms, a new
tot lot, a community garden and off-street parking facilities.

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)1, a hearing to obtain public comment on this proposed
change of purpose or use will be held at the Somerdale Borough Municipal Building, 105
Kennedy Boulevard, Somerdale, NJ 08083 on April 8, 2010 at 8:00 p.m.

All information regarding the proposed change in purpose or use is available for public
inspection at the Borough Clerk’s Office, in the Municipal Building.

Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be directed to Michele
Miller, Borough Deputy Clerk at 856-783-6320, Ext. 33 and 105 Kennedy Boulevard,
Somerdale, NJ 08083. Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request to the
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of Legal
Services and Stewardship, P.O. Box 412, Trenton, NJ 08625-0412.



Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted during the
public hearing or until April 24, 2010. On or after April 25, 2010 the Governing Body for the
Borough of Somerdale may take formal action to approve the proposed change in purpose or

use.

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments in this regard.
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cc: Honorable Mayor and Council

ri P.E., P. { P.P{/, C.M.E.
gﬁ Engineerz

eers and Constkuctdrs, Inc.

80 S. White Horse Pike

Berlin NJ 08009

Ph: 856-767-6111  Fx: 856-753-1091

Mr. Victor Cantiiic, C.F.O./Treasurer/Administrator
Ms. Regina White, R.M.C., Borough Clerk
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